
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 19, 2021  

To: House Committee on Education; others 

Re: I SUPPORT [HB 3007]...Part-time teachers should not have to pay a dime for healthcare.  

Part-time teachers suffer un-necessarily in the pursuit of their craft. 

Part-time teachers are exceptionally valuable to our communities. 

I support Part-time teachers, should not have to pay a dime for their healthcare. 

Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                      /s/ David S. Wall 
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